
Customer Testimonial V:
Environment One

Saratoga County Sewer District

Call 800-333-0598 or visit SiewertEquipment.com

The Saratoga County Sewer District has over 450 Environment 
One pressure sewer stations, many around Saratoga Lake. 
Saratoga Lake was being contaminated with failing septic 
tanks. With the help from Environment One and Siewert 
Equipment, the old, high maintenance sewer stations were 
eventually replaced with E/One low pressure sewer stations. 

Here is what Saratoga County Sewer District Executive 
Director, Dan Rourke, has to say about the installations: 

"We are very happy with the reliability and performance 
of the E/One pumps. We are especially impressed with 
their high-head capabilities that we can get from their 
positive displacement, progressive-cavity design. This 
allows us to put in low-pressure sewer in more remote 
sites that we were never able to sewer before."

E/One Extreme Series
Model DH071

Simplex Grinder Pump
Manufactured at the 

E/One Factory & Headquarters 
in Niskayuna, NY. 


